THE SCHOOL BOARD OF MARTIN COUNTY, FLORIDA
FACILITIES DEPARTMENT

1050 SE 10th Street, Stuart, Florida 34096 « Telephone (772) 223-3106 » Facsimile (772) 221-4912

January 12, 2012

Re: Letter of Recommendation
To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great confidence that I put forward this letter of recommendation for Thermal
Concepts, Inc.

The School Board of Broward County hired Thermal for Sandpiper Elementary School.
The scope of the project consisted of a complete replacement of all HVAC equipment
and miscellaneous construction including a complete lighting upgrade in each classroom.

On this project I was the Project Manager and had the pleasure to work directly with the
Thermal staff. Their professionalism, commitment to quality, and understanding the
importance of adhering to a strict budget made them a great partner in maintaining the
goals of the project. The quality of the workmanship was apparent and Thermal
Concepts should be proud of the dedication and hard work put forward to make this
project in time and a success. Trades coordination and adherence to a very tight
construction schedule were exemplary.

I would like to say that Thermal Concepts not only met my expectations, but exceeded
them on all levels.

Please feel free to contact me directly if you have further questions.

Sincerely,
Harold Edelson CEM

MCSD Facilities / Energy Mgr.
Office 772-223-3105 x136
Cell 772-260-1066

Nuncy Kline, Superintendent
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